
          
 

 
TO:  All Department Officers and District Commanders 

 

  FROM: Commander Vern (Arthur) Davenport 
 

  DATE: January 3, 2020 

  

  RE:  Officers Reports for Mid-Winter Conference 2020 

 

 

Reports from all Department Officers, including District Commanders, 

are due at Headquarters by Monday, February 3, 2020.  This will assure 

that all reports are included in the Conference Book.  If you have any 

issues meeting the deadline, please contact Commander Davenport 

ASAP.  

 

  We appreciate receiving your reports in timely manner.  Thank you. 
 

 

    Vern Davenport 
    Commander 

  Ohio Sons of AMVETS 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

                                            


